
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 May 2021 

  The council has stated its policy is to 'try and modify' Spaces 

for People schemes: 

Question (1) What steps are the council taking to encourage the public to 

report 'near misses' or 'near accidents' related to Spaces for 

People infrastructure and other road infrastructure to ensure 

these are accurately captured? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How should the public report a 'near miss' or 'near accident' 

to best ensure a 'near miss' report is not 'missed'? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What policies are in place to ensure the data from 'near 

misses' or near accidents' is shared across all relevant 

people and lessons learned, and adaptations made in a 

timely fashion?  

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


